
 

 

Costume Sheet for the Christmas Concert 

The Christmas Concert is on December 16th and it is time to start acquiring the costume essentials! 

 

Kindergarten- “Ladybugs” 

The Kindergarteners will wear a red shirt with black pants. Adding black spots is optional, but encouraged. 

They will be provided with ladybug antennae suitable for every lady and gentleman bug.  

 

1st Grade- “Fireflies” 

The 1st  graders will wear yellow shirts and black pants. They will be provided with firefly antennae that will 

brighten up any outfit. 

 

2nd Grade- “Butterflies” 

The 2nd graders will wear purple shirts and black pants. They will be provided with butterfly antennae and set 

of wings to make your heart flutter. 

 

3rd Grade- “Sheep” 

The 3rd graders will wear their school sweats inside out. They will be provided with floppy sheep ears and a 

smart bow. They’ll look so cute, they won’t feel in the least bit sheepish!  

 

 

Combined Rehearsal Monitors 

The combined rehearsals will take place the two weeks before the week of the concert, December 1st – 5th and 

December 8th – 12th. Come help keep our little stars in line! Times for grade levels will vary. 

 

 
 

If you have any costume questions, or you’re a parent who would like to earn some hours by volunteering,  

contact Mrs. Gullickson, lgullickson@holyspiritflames.org 

Thank you so much for helping make this year’s Christmas Concert a great memory you and your child! 

In Christ, Mrs. Lisa Gullickson 
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